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Welcome to Grace Baptist Church! We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. If you are a guest with us today, we invite you to fill out a Welcome Card 

and take it to our Welcome Center. Our hosts will give you a gift to thank you for 

your visit. 

Our church exists to bring glory to God by making fully devoted followers of Christ 

who passionately love God and others. Whether you are a member, regular attender, 

or guest, we invite you to join us in this exciting and rewarding mission.  

Current Sermon Series 

Fighter Verse 

 



 

 

Facts and Figures 

Order of Worship 

Piano Prelude 
 

Announcements    Pastor Brady Wolcott 
 

Congregational Songs of Worship 

Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty No. 3 

Christ The Sure And Steady Anchor By Matt Boswell 

 

Pastoral Prayer   Pastor Mark Tanious 

 
 

Offertory—Choral Worship  

Hallelujah! It Is Finished   Arr. By Cliff Duren 
       

 

Congregational Songs of Worship 

Blessed Be Your Name   By Matt & Beth Redman 

The Greatness Of Our God  By Ingram, Morgan, & Garrard 
 

 

Sermon  Pastor Mark Tanious 
 

Song of Response   

Grace Greater Than Our Sin  No. 344  

                              

Weekly Attendance     674 

General Fund Offering (Last Sunday)   $41,582.57 

Weekly Goal     $38,664.00 

YTD Goal      $889,272.00 

YTD Actual     $920,159.43 

YTD Percent of Goal     100% 

 

 Upcoming Needs/Events 

For more detailed information on weekly events,  please visit our website at gbcbowie.org 

Looking Ahead 

 High School Snow Camp (February 16-19) 

 Marriage Weekend (February 17-18) 

 Communion (February 26) 

 Members Meeting/Deacons Q&A (February 26th) 

 Good Friday Service (April 14) 

 Eggstravaganza (April 15) 

 Papua New Guinea Trip (May 1-15) 

 Grace Gives (June 25-30) 

 Tumwater, WA Trip (July 8-14) 

Today’s Events: Connection Corner (12:00 PM, Sanctuary), Prayer Corner (12:00 PM, 

Sanctuary), Awana Bible Quiz Practice (12:00PM, GBC), Friend’s Choir (5:00PM, Rm 

124,126), Grace Children’s Choir (5:00PM, GBC) 

Ministry of the Month: OUTREACH. Stop by the table in the hallway to get more 

info about how you can be involved. 

Tumwater Missions Trip: If you are interested in going to Tumwater, WA for our 

short term missions trip from July 8-14, please pick up an application at the youth 

board or in the missions hall. Applications are due by February 26th. 

Marriage Weekend: If you are a married or engaged couple, join us for our Marriage 

Weekend here at GBC on February 17th and 18th. For more information or to register, visit 

gbcbowie.org/marriageweekend. The cost is $25 per couple. Childcare will be provided. The 

deadline to register is February 14th. 

Awana Need:  There is an urgent need in Awana for leaders in the 1st grade Sparks. 

The main job needed is to listen to verses for clubbers from 7-8PM. If interested, please 

contact Jim or Sandy Bossard at jsbozz@gmail.com.  

40+ Singles Under Grace Potluck and Bible Study: Please join us for the first ses-

sion of our new monthly video study of "Unstuck" on Saturday, February 18th, from 6-

8 p.m. in the gym. Bring a dish for the pot luck. For information, email Linda Blachly at 

singlesundergrace@gmail.com. 

DIVORCECARE, DC4K and THE BIG D FOR TEENS: Our spring sessions begin on 

Thursday, February 23rd, with an orientation from 7 to 8:30 p.m. in Rm 118. The first 
class will be March 2nd. The groups run weekly through May 25th. Cost: $15 workbook 
fee for each person. Contact Linda Blachly for details at L57BLACHLY@YAHOO.COM. 

Seniors Dinner:  Our seniors dinner, Blossoms of Blessings, will be on Saturday, 

March 11th at 12PM at GBC. Sign Ups will begin February 19th. Contact Cheryl Powell 

at 301-741-8669 or Jeann Hudson at 301-306-7592 for more info.  

PNG Trip Financial Support:  Our Papua New Guinea Team is needing to raise 

$5,500 for their upcoming trip in May. If you are interested in giving, please drop a 

check in the offering plate or drop box with PNG Missions Trip in the memo line.  
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